From: Steven Mankouche [mailto:mankouch@umich.edu] 
Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 2:39 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1411 Iroquois

I am writing to express my support for the presented project as depicted in the drawings available on your website.  In my professional as well as neighborly opinion, it is a great improvement to the existing structure and a complement to the work of Albert Khan. I wish such care was taken in all Indian Village renovation projects. Please forward my compliments to the owner and the architect responsible for the project.

Sincerely,
-- 
Steven Mankouche, Architect
Professor of Architecture
Associate Faculty in Sustainable Food Systems
University of Michigan
ARCHOLAB, Principal
c. (734) 272-2196
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